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17th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

NUMBERS DAY 

 

I am writing to let you know that we will be celebrating Numbers Day on Friday 2nd February.   

 

We are inviting all children to come to school wearing something linked to maths/numbers on that 

day and during the day all children will be taking part in various exciting maths activities to promote 

mathematical talk. We will also be having a TTRS competition that week for children in Years 2 – 6; 

any points earned between 9am Monday 29th January and 3pm on Friday 2nd February will be 

counted and the winner will be awarded a prize in school. We know how much the children enjoy 

this event every year and hope that we can not only continue to promote mathematics as a fun 

subject but also practise applying the skills that have been taught. 

 

Now for the exciting news…we will be hosting a family maths breakfast before school from 8am on 

Friday 2nd February, where children will be given maths 10 questions/problems to solve in order to 

crack the code! All completed entries will be entered into a prize draw with one prize to be given per 

year group and places are priced at £3 per family.  

 

We are also hosting a family bingo night straight after school on the same day from 3.30pm, where 

you can purchase bingo cards for 50p each and enjoy a couple of games of the classic game. We 

would love to see as many of you there as possible to join in the fun - if you are wanting to get 

involved, places are limited and must be booked on the School Gateway through the Clubs section. 

 

All funds raised will be used towards further educational resources in school.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Harrison 

Maths Lead 

 


